
 

Agenda 
 

Wednesday 6/9/2021 
 

     Call to Order  
 

     Welcome: Stacey Salsavage, President 

 
     Treasurer’s Report: Tara D’Amico, Treasurer  

 
                                 Beginning Balance: $54,701.80 
                                 Ending Balance:     $ 55,240.57 

 
  

                                  
     Committee Reports: 
  

     Homeroom Parents: Gina Williams 
 

                   Party guidelines & Teacher Gifts: 
 

                                     HR parents are responsible for setting up a  
                   sign up genius or reaching out to parents regarding  
                   classroom parties throughout the year.  Also need to get 

                   in touch w/ teachers regarding how many volunteers needed 
                   for each party.   

 
                                    HR parents not responsible for end of the year  
                   gifts anymore.  It will be up to parents’ discretion if they  

                   would like to purchase a gift for the end of the year. 
                                    Will continue to collect for teacher appreciation; 

                   donation for that is mandatory of at least $10 
                                 Any money collected will be combined to ensure both  
                                 teachers and or teacher/para get equal gifts 

                                              
                                           

                                             
                                                                                     
                                            

 



If you are the chair of a committee and would like to be listed for the committee 
report on the next agenda, please email me prior to the meeting. Thank you  

 
    New Business: 

 
                No new business  
  

  Administrator’s Report: Mrs. Stevens 
 

                           6/10: Tie-Dye Spirit Day; last full day of school 
                                    Quilt squares being dropped off for 8th grade 
                           6/11: Flag ceremony; bell ringing 8th grade; 8th grade 

                                    graduation practice w/ ice cream truck  
                                    Graduation @ 6 P.M. @ pavilion 

                           6/11;14;15: Noon dismissals 
                           6/14: K-3rd Field Day; 4th-7th Spring Fest 
                           6/15: K-3rd Spring Fest; 4th-7th Field Day 

                                    Last day of school 
                    

 
   Teacher Drawing: 

 
                    Stacy Mullen: Ms. Longo 
  

 
   Next Meeting: Wednesday, September 8, 2021  

 
   Adjournment  

 
Please feel free to contact any of the PTO officers if you have questions or comments: 

Stacey Salsavage, President – email kobuskys@yahoo.com  
Stacy Mullen, Vice President – email stacybaran@gmail.com  

Tara D’Amico, Treasurer – email damicotm@gmail.com  
Nikki Newcomb, Secretary – email nicolelnewcomb@hotmail.com or 

send an email to the general PTO mailbox at bcccspto@gmail.com  
 
 
Thank you for taking time out of your busy lives to “support the academic and intellectual growth of our 

children”    -BCCCS PTO Purpose, per our Bylaws 
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